CORRESPONDENCE

3/16/2022
Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 01942-2022
From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 10:46 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Docket No. 20200226
Attachments: Request Denial of EU's Application for Wastewater Service - Palm IslandKnight Island

(Cape Haze); Little Gasparilla Island (LGI)- Waste water plan

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20200226.

Thank you!



Antonia Hover

From: Robin Fleck <rfleck@O2INVESTMENT.COM>

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 9:24 AM

To: Records Clerk; Office of Commissioner La Rosa; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of
Commissioner Passidomo

Subject: Request Denial of EU's Application for Wastewater Service - Palm Island/Knight Island

(Cape Haze)

To all concerned:

My husband and | are owners of Unit 1624 at Palm Island Resort (7542 Paim Island Drive, Bldg 6, Placida FL 33946 — Jeff and Robin
Fleck) and we strongly object to the proposed wastewater project. The finances and technical expertise of the developer
and contractor are highly suspect. The onerous repercussions to property owners in terms of costs, in conjunction with
proponents’ lack of planning for crises like power outages, are alarming. We are not aware of legitimate studies
documenting contamination problems in our area, and this project appears to be of substantial financial benefit to the
promoters of the project, while ignoring the distinctly negative impacts to property owners. Please conclude that
property owners’ interests and needs should be preeminent in the decision on this matter, and deny this project. Thank
you.

Sincerely, Robin Fleck

Director of Finance and Administration
REI Investment Group Inc.

40900 Woodward Ave., Suite 200
Bloomfield Hills, Ml 48304
248-554-4221  rfleck@rei-group.net



Antonia Hover

From: Kelly Lyons <alltech-structural@verizon.net>

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 8:02 AM

To: Records Clerk; Office of Commissioner La Rosa; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of
Commissioner Passidomo

Subject: Little Gasparilla Island (LGI)- Waste water plan

Dear Commissioner,

The proposed plan for a central waste water system on LGI has a long list of negative issues and concerns which include,
property rights, reliability, implementation. maintenance and cost, just to name a few. There has to be a better solution. If
this system and associated cost were to be proposed for your neighborhood and your property would you support it?
Please reject this plan and give us time to explore better options.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Kelly Lyons

8944 Gulf Street

LGI-Placida Florida
813-503-4211





